ETHERIDGE SHIRE

..... a partof the Gulf Savannah Region.

PUBLIC NOTICE

Council has received a Notification from Ergon Energy for
planned power outage at the Georgetown Swimming Pool.

Georgetown residents are advised that Swimming Pool will be
closed ALL DAY on Monday 03 April 2023.

Council apologises for any inconvenience that this may cause
and appreciates your patience during this time.

Should you have any queries in respect of this matter please
contact Council on 4079 9090.
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